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March 2024 

Dear Parent, 

London Theatre Trip ‘Frozen’ – Thursday 18th July 2024 
 
I am delighted inform you that we have been able to reserve tickets to a performance of ‘Frozen’. 

The performance is at The Theatre Royal Drury Lane in London at 2.30pm on Thursday 18th July 

2024. Currently your child has been allocated a place on this trip based upon their 1st option choice. 

We will leave school at 9am, have some time to eat lunch and, hopefully, see some of the sights such 

as Buckingham Palace before the show. We will aim to return to school by 8pm, dependent on 

traffic. Please make arrangements for your child to be collected from school. 

The cost of the trip is £50 which includes travel and the cost of the ticket. Students will be expected 

to wear school uniform for the day, bring their own packed lunch and a small amount of money for 

snacks.  

If you would like to secure your child’s place on the trip, then please ensure payment is made via the 

schools WisePay system by Tuesday 16th April 2024. Apologies for the tight turn around but we need 

to secure the tickets as the performance is sold out.  Payments will not be accepted after this date. 

Medical information forms will be sent out closer to the date.  As the trip is not within the 

curriculum it is not suitable for Pupil Premium financial support. 

If you have any questions, please contact Mrs Bowen via the school office. 

Kind regards, 

 

 

Mr James 
Director of Learning - English  
 


